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February 2018 

From: National Vice Commandant Midwest Division Harvey L. Harris  

To: National Commandant Wendell Webb 

Subject: 2018 Mid-Winter Report  

 

Report of status for the Midwest Division, Marine Corps League ending 03-01-2018. 

The Midwest Division has been active in recruitment of new members allowing the Midwest 
Division to expand by five (4) new detachment’s. Department of Nebraska increased by one the   
Central Nebraska Detachment 1455, Grand Island with 21 new members.   

North Dakota soon to become a Department, increased by three (3) detachments, John M. 
Joyce Detachment 1445 Minot, Red River Raiders 1453, Fargo and an application submitted for 
the GySgt Ronald Rankin Detachment Watford/Williston ND.  

Department of North Dakota Installation set for May 4, 2018 in Bismarck/Mandan ND  

Current 2018 1st Quarter strength for the Midwest Division:  

  PLM  Paid  Total Paid  Unpaid             

Iowa:   370  170  540  156 

Kansas: 211  130  341  94 

Minnesota: 399  162  561  109 

Missouri: 679  391  1,070  319 



North Dakota: 33  77  110  50 

Nebraska:   92  123  215  97  

South Dakota: 165  76  241  58 

Midwest Division Total 12-31-17 

  1,949  1,129  3,078  883 

Midwest Division Total 06-30-17 

  1,931  1,256  3,190  765 

The Midwest Division as of 03-01-18 indicates a 28.6% unpaid membership.   

    

R/S 

Harvey L. Harris                                                                                                                                           
NVC Midwest Division     


